Lexy Bowen Community Fund meeting

February 23. 2005

No applications pending.

Discussed whether or not to ‘advertise’ our fund right now as there is much need but not much money at this time. How to let those who might benefit from this knowledge know the fund is available….. was decided to draft a letter, bring it in for perusal next month, and then submit to the Board for approval that evening if possible.  It will then be minimally distributed to places like the Montrose Counseling Center and possibly a couple of other places.

Judy Reeves
